Magnox announces new Chief Operating
Officer

News story

Magnox has today announced the appointment of Paul Winkle as its new Chief
Operating Officer (CO00).

Paul Winkle takes up the role of Chief Operating Officer at Magnox

Most recently Paul held the role of Director on the Conventional Island
Programme at Hinkley Point C and previously was Safety, Security and
Assurance Director at EDF Energy Generation.

Paul will take up his role at Magnox on 1 May 2020.
Gwen Parry-Jones, Chief Executive Officer, said:
I am delighted to be welcoming Paul to the Magnox team. He has a

wealth of experience in the nuclear sector, having joined the
nuclear industry as a Senior Engineer more than 20 years ago.

Previously EDF Energy’s Scottish Business Director based at Torness
in Scotland, Paul has a proven track record of leadership and
inspiring excellent results.
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